
Period Products 

  

Free period products are available in all Female toilet facilities and in Toilets for All on St 
Mary’s University College campus.    

Decisions regarding the types and range of products that are available, and the chosen 
locations were informed by a consultation process, which took place in October 2024, 
with representatives from the Students’ Union Executive.   

It was agreed that appropriate signage would be located in toilets and that the Students’ 
Union would publicise availability of products on social media channels.   

At all stages of the process, due cognisance was given to the College’s statutory duties 
under the Period Products (Free Provision) Act (Northern Ireland) 2022  

 

https://www.economy-ni.gov.uk/sites/default/files/publications/economy/Guidance-DfE-Specified-Public-Service-Bodies-Period-Products.pdf

